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· Additionally works to the building project required us to fit a raft. The work was completed and application has been made to department for extra grant to cover cost.
· Jim Keogh reported continuing problems highlighted during the building with sewage and seepage.
· School Improvement Plan was issued to board members and will be sent to all families.
· Open Evening was held Wednesday, January 27th 
· The National Flag will be raised by the Defence Forces on March 15th 
